
Scholastic Book Fair News
March 28– April 5

FWES INQUIRY CENTER
daily 9:15am-3:25pm

HOW	DOES	IT	WORK?
Each class will attend a Viewing and a Buying
session. During the Viewing time, your student
will create their own “Wish List” of new books
they are interested in and will bring that list
home. Please be sure to circle or write out
your selections on their Wish List and send it
back in with your student. Each class will come
back for a Buying Time to purchase their books.
If a book is a “last copy” it must be purchased,
then an order is placed and it will arrive in their
classroom as soon as possible.

VOLUNTEERS	NEEDED!
If you are available to help students create
their wish lists or purchase their books, please
use this sign up link. Our greatest need for
volunteers is on Viewing Days, when we help
our K-1 students create their Wish Lists.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F094
4ABAE2DA6FB6-dinomite

(You	must	be	a	registered	volunteer	in	the	WCPSS	
system	to	be	able	to	help	in	the	Inquiry	Center.)

FAMILY	NIGHT!
Thursday,	April	4					4:30-8pm

The Book Fair will be open late for FWES
families to check out all the books and gifts. It’s
a great opportunity to see friends and find new
books that are age and level appropriate. An
adult must accompany students to Family
Night. (This is also a Conference Night.)

NEW	THIS	YEAR

SCHOLASTIC	eWALLET
Our Book Fair has a new digital payment
option! Give your student a secure, cash-free
way to shop at the fair. Create a free account,
preauthorize a spending limit, and have funds
ready for your student. This is an easy option
for parents and a new opportunity for family
members to set up a gift for their grand child,
niece or nephew.

When you create an eWallet, the amount you
select as your student's budget will appear as
a temporary hold (or pending charge) on your
credit card. It will be reflected in your available
balance. However, you will only be charged for
what is purchased, and after the book fair
ends, the hold expires, and any remaining
funds will be released back to your credit card.
Your student’s name and the budgeted
amount will already be in the Scholastic
payment system when they come to purchase
their books.

Use the link at the bottom of this page to learn
more about eWallet and to sign up between
March 14 and April 5.

OTHER	PAYMENT	METHODS
Students may make payments with cash or
checks made out to Farmington Woods PTA.
Adults may also use VISA, Mastercard, AmEx,
Discover, or a debit card.

CAN’T	MAKE	IT	TO	THE	BOOK	FAIR?
FWES also has an online Book Fair on the Scholastic Website. Unfortunately, online sales will include tax.
The books are shipped directly to FWES and sent home with your student. Use this link to shop or to set up
an eWallet account. http://www.scholastic.com/bf/farmingtonwoods


